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SENATOR WITHEN: I have decided that I will not pursue the kill
motion. I would like to withdraw that.

SPEAKER BARRETT: It is withdrawn.

CLERK: Nr. President, the first amendment I have to the bill is
by Senator Lynch. Senator, I have AM1161 in front of me. I t ' s
on page 1448 of t he Jo urnal.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Senator Lynch.

SENATOR L Y NCH: Yes, Mr. President and members of t he
Legislature, this is a clean-up amendment only. I t ha s t h r ee
sections. The first one clarifies that a teacher with a
Nester's degree is only counted once in the Phase II weighted
formula. The se cond provision simply cleans up the confusing
language regarding the Department of Education, providing to the
State Treasurer the dollar amounts each education provider wil l
receive of P hase II monies, and the third deletes a sentence
that's no l onger necessary. It says the department wil l not
distribute any Phase II monies to a provider until it has an
agreement with the teachers on how to distribute the additional
money with Senator Scott Noore's General File amendment which
provided that the districts and the teachers will bargain on the
distribution of '89 Phase II monies, at the same time, and ask
the bargaining for other salaries. This sentence is no longer
necessary. Any disputes, by the way, between the administrators
and the teachers will go through the CIR as is the current
procedure for solving disputes. That, basically, is that
amendment. I would move for its adoption.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Tha n k you . Is there discussion on the
amendment offered by Senator Lynch? Seeing none, those in favor
of its adoption vote aye, opposed nay. Please record.

CLERK: 2 7 aye s , 0 na y s , Nr . P re s i d ent , on adoption of Senator
Lynch's amendment.

SPEAKER BARRETT: The a mendment is adopted. Nr. President,
Senator No o re wo u ld mo ve to amend. Sen ator, this is your
amendment on page 1449 of the Journal.

SENATOR NOORE: Nr. Speaker and members, this amendment I passed
out while it was actually printed in the Journal a coupl e of
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